
• Change to Highway Code image 

• CEOP  

• What parents need to know about … SNAPCHAT! 

• Age restrictions on different platforms 

• Bath time reminder 
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CEOP is a law enforcement agency and there to help 
keep children and young people safe from sexual 
abuse and grooming online. They help thousands of 
children and young people every year who have been 
in a similar situation to you. CEOP are unable to 

respond to reports about bullying, fake accounts 
or account hacking. They are there to help and give 
advice, and young people and their families can make 
a report directly to them if something has happened 
online which has made children feel unsafe, scared or 
worried.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Governor Safeguarding Monitoring 

 

As part of their role, our school 

governors carry out regular 

safeguarding monitoring.  

This can involve auditing records and 

school processes such as the Single 

Central Record. They also interview 

staff and pupils to check the impact 

of our processes and polices.  

The governors will be adding to our 

monthly newsletter with updates on 

this work and any outcomes 

identified.  

 



 
 
 

 


